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Date: February 24, 2006 
 
To:  Catherine Debo 
 
From: Ann Gullickson 
 
Re: Update on Security Cameras at the Transfer Points 
   
 
 
 
Responses were received from four vendors, offering different technical 
approaches.  As part of the review and selection process, we are requiring 
vendors to provide a demonstration of the solution being proposed.  
Presentations are scheduled the second week in March.   
 
Following the interviews, an addendum to the Request for Proposals will be 
issued, and the vendors will be asked to submit Best and Final Offers.  We 
expect to make a recommendation on the transfer point surveillance cameras in 
early April. 
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